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All clients should install version 2022.2 as soon as possible. This update will require you to have 

installed the version 2022.1 year end update, and will be installable regardless of whether or not you 

have opened Temporary Mode or have already closed 2021. Version 2022.2 includes the US tax 

table for 2022, as well as additional functionality enhancements to the UAN application.  Please 

read over the additional information below. 

 

PAYROLL  

US AND OHIO TAX TABLES 

The US tax table for 2022 has been released and updated in the application. (There was no change 

to the Ohio tax table for 2022.  It is the same tax table that was updated and effective beginning 

September 1, 2021.) 

 

ODJFS WAGE DETAIL REPORT 

ODJFS has changed the file format for uploading the ODJFS Wage Detail report file.  Do not 

create your 4th quarter ODJFS Wage Detail report file in UAN until you install this update.  The file 

format change is required to upload the 4th quarter ODJFS Wage Detail report file (which is due to 

ODJFS by January 31, 2022).  We have updated the software to include this file format change.  
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